
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

April 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Trip to Stockley Farm – Monday 21st May 2018 

 

The pupils from Kindergarten will be visiting Stockley Farm on Monday 21st May 2018.  The educational 

visit will support the children’s work in ‘Understanding of the World’. 

 

They will be leaving school at 9.00am and returning to school before 4.00pm. 

 

The cost of the trip will be £19.00, which includes the cost of transport, entry into the farm and a study 

tour.  Packed lunches will be provided by school if your child usually has a school dinner.  

 

Your child will not need to wear school uniform.  However, please ensure your child wears practical 

clothes, sensible outdoor shoes/ wellies and a sun hat. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs Khinda 

Head of Pre-School                                                          J14 

 

 

Reply Slip  

Stockley Farm Trip – Monday 21st May 2018 

 

My child ________________________________________ will be visiting Stockley Farm. 

 

I enclose £19.00 cash / cheque (cheques made payable to ‘Hulme Hall School Fund’)            

 

 

Signed __________________________________________ Parent/carer   Date _________________________ 
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